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TO:

Title I Coordinators
FROM:
Maria E. Lamb


DATE:

March 17, 2008
SUBJECT:
Schoolwide Planning

This memo is being sent to remind you to please send MSDE a formal letter informing the Title I Office of a school’s intent to move from a Targeted Assistance program to a Schoolwide program.   Please be sure to include the name of the school, proposed timeline for the year of planning, and a copy of the 1st agenda which designates the beginning of the year-long planning process.  
Local Educational Agencies should also ensure that each school keeps records which should include detailed agendas and sign-in sheets for all planning meetings.  Parental input should be evident in the documentation.  

If you have any questions about this process, please contact your MSDE point of contact.  We are always happy to assist you in any way.
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